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MICHIGAN NONPROFIT ASSOCATION COMMENDS PHILANTHROPIC INVESTMENT IN FLINT 

 

Statement by Donna Murray-Brown, president and CEO, Michigan Nonprofit Association 

 

 LANSING, Michigan – Michigan Nonprofit Association (MNA), a state-wide 

membership organization dedicated to serving the nonprofit sector, applauds the 

generous donations of ten foundations, three based in Flint, to assist the 

residents as they continue to cope with a contaminated water supply.  

 

“I applaud the bold and collaborative leadership of the foundation community to 

strengthen nonprofits’ ability to deliver programs and services in Flint,” said 

Donna Murray-Brown, President & CEO of Michigan Nonprofit Association.  “This 

commitment to building the capacity of nonprofits is invaluable to Flint families as they endure the 

immediate crisis and work to mitigate the effects of lead contaminated water in the years to come." 

 

 

About MNA  

Incorporated in 1990, MNA is a statewide membership organization dedicated to serving the diverse 

nonprofit sector through civic engagement, capacity-building, data and technology, training, and 

advocacy. MNA manages multiple programs and is a sponsoring organization for AmeriCorps State 

and AmeriCorps VISTA.  For more information, visit www.mnaonline.org.  
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